From: Dani Bartlett

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2020 2:56 PM

To: SPPC < sppc@london.ca >

Cc: Megan Walker avril_flanigan avril_flanigan **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] delegation status Nov 17

We would like to submit our recommendations to the committee on Nov17th and have delegation status to be able to speak please see following letter

The London Coordinating Committee to End Women Abuse is grateful to Council for implementing the truly historic and progressive pillar to Create a Safe London for Women and Girls in its Strategic Plan. A working group of the LCEWA created and we are working in collaboration with Rosanna Wilcox to provide input into this strategic focus to ensure positive outcomes for women and girls.

To date, we have had two meetings and have decided to start by focusing our collective efforts on the foundational three-pillared framework including:

Legislation

Public Education

Funded services

We would like the opportunity to present to you the work we have done to date on defining the three pillars included in the framework. On Nov17th

It is anticipated our PowerPoint presentation will be 10 minutes.

As a reminder, in January the LCCEWA released its Snapshot Infographic illustrating the crisis in our community. We have attached it for your recollection and review. Since the release of the Snapshot. The LCCEWA partner agencies have experienced further provincial and federal funding cuts. This, combined with COVID, has placed significant pressures on our member agencies as well as the women and girls we serve.

This importance of working closely with the City to improve outcomes for women and girls has never been more important. We look forward to discussing this with the committee.

Sincerely,

Shelley Yeo, LCCEWA Co-Chair

Dani Bartlett, LCCEWA Co-Chair

Dari Bartlet

Labour Programs & Services Coordinator

United Way Elgin Middlesex | 519-438-1723 ext. 232 | unitedwayem.ca





Together, more than ever

Step Up for your community! Sign up for Scotiabank StairClimb today